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April 26, 2024


Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s):

The attached flyer introduces the Summer EBT program.  Please thoroughly read the information contained in the flyer. 

IMPORTANT NOTES:
If you are already approved for the free and reduced meal program for this current school year, you do not need to reapply in order to receive the Summer EBT card.  

If you applied for the free and reduced meal program for the current school year but were denied, or have not applied for the current school year, you can reapply/apply now. The application and instructions are attached. 

Since those who are eligible will receive their cards by US Mail, it is very important to make sure your student's school has your current mailing address.  

Further Summer EBT information can be found at:  
State of NJ Website:    https://www.nj.gov/summerebt/

Spectrum360 Website under the Summer EBT header:  https://spectrum360.org/for-families-and-caregivers/


If you have any questions please contact me at ndepope@spectrum360.org or call 973-509-3050 x218.

Best Regards,
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